Deadr Second Grade Families,

Welcomel I dam so glad that you will be joining me for the
2023/74 school veadr:

The opportunity to feach your chidren is d priviege and
responsibility that T take very seriously. T will do my best fo
credte d spdce that encourdges ledrning dnd growing.
However. T will heed your help. Whether it's ensuring that
your chid hds redd. helping them prepare for d project. or
simply asking your child, “what surprised or excited you in the
classroom foday?" Your motivation and inferest make a huge
difference. Remember we dre d tedm dnd must work
fogether to achieve success.

With help and dctive involvement, we will dll have d wonderful
dnd productive yedr! Please don't hesitdfe fo reach out if* you
have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely, \ L

Mrs. Morgan
rgmorddn@phildsd.org ~
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